
 

 

GCSE results day 20th August 2020 and Highlands School sixth form enrolment day 
 
Dear parents and year 11 students,  
 
I am writing to outline to you the details of the year 11 results day on 20th August 2020. Students 
should arrive at the following times and line up on the concourse before entering the building to 
collect their results.  
 

• 10.00 a.m.      Beech house 

• 10.30 a.m.      Willow house 

• 11.00 a.m.      Oak house 

• 11:30 a.m.      Rowan house 
 
They will be given a sealed envelope containing their results and a letter, letting them know 
whether they have a confirmed place at Highlands sixth form. They will also have a leavers 
package comprising of a tote bag, water bottle and the yearbook. Those who have ordered a 
hooded sweatshirt will be able to collect this at the same time.  
 
Highlands sixth form enrolment day will take place on the same day (20th August) from 10.00 a.m. 
After students have collected their results, they will have the opportunity to speak to a member of 
SLT or the sixth form team about their next steps and enrolment. Information will also be provided 
about the first day and induction process in September.  
 
We appreciate that some students may prefer to take their envelopes home to open but they will 
still be able to speak to a member of staff about their sixth form decision making process. 
Highlands sixth form enrolment will also be taking place the next day so year 11 students who 
have not had the opportunity to enrol on results day would be welcome to do so the following day 
(21st August). Ms Hutchinson will also be available if any students wish to speak to her.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Anne Stothers 
Assistant Headteacher 
Highlands School 


